
Dear Aaron Sachs & Associates,

The Logan-Rogersville Wildcat Reading Club met on March 2nd to learn about bicycles, bicycle 
equipment, and bicycle safety.  I appreciate your donation of 18 bicycle helmets so that each member 
of the group received one.  The children enjoyed picking their own special helmet.  A girl named 
Margaret said,  "This is the first NEW helmet I've ever had!"  (She always received her sister's hand-
me-downs.)

The students learned the importance of wearing their helmets to protect their heads and I think after the 
demonstration, the children will all be wearing these helmets!

I've attached a picture of the children with their helmets.  Thank you so much for contributing to your 
community!

Karen Rumker, Librarian
Logan-Rogersville Primary School


